
 

Chromebook Requirement (K-8) 
 

May 16, 2024 
 
Dear CCA K-8 Parents, 
 
I would like to provide you with important information regarding the use of Chromebooks for 
your child's education. In an effort to streamline our technology requirements and promote a 
consistent digital learning experience, we have established flexible guidelines for Chromebook 
usage. We understand that there are various models and brands of Chromebooks available on 
the market. Our primary concern is to ensure that your child has access to a device that 
supports Google Chrome OS, the operating system used to access educational resources and 
collaborate with peers and teachers.  Here are some key points: 
 

Google Chrome OS: We recommend that the Chromebook you choose for your child has 
Google Chrome OS installed. This operating system provides seamless integration with our 
educational platforms and tools, ensuring a smooth learning experience. 
 
Model Diversity: While there are numerous Chromebook models available, we want to 

emphasize that ANY Chromebook with Google Chrome OS is acceptable for school use. 

Whether you opt for a basic model or a more advanced one, as long as it runs Chrome OS, 
it will be suitable for your child's educational needs. 
 
Technical Support: Our school's IT support team is well-versed in troubleshooting issues 
related to Chromebooks running Google Chrome OS. If your child encounters any technical 
challenges, please don't hesitate to reach out to our IT support team for assistance. 
 
Software Compatibility: Google Chrome OS ensures compatibility with various educational 
software and online resources. This means that your child will be able to access their 
assignments, collaborate with peers, and engage in online learning without compatibility 
concerns. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding Chromebook selection, please feel free to 
contact me.  I look forward to partnering with you to ensure your child's success in their 
academic journey. Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Francisco Castillo 

System Administrator 
Calvary Christian Academy 

619-591-2260 x387 

francisco.castillo@ccaknights.com  
 


